RESOLUTION OF FINAL ACCEPTANCE OF CONSTRUCTION COMPLETION

MOUNT VERNON SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 320

RESOLUTION #07/20-21

A Resolution of the Board of Directors certifying the Madison Elementary School Replacement (N/L) project as complete.

WHEREAS, the Mount Vernon School District Board of Directors has received notification from TCF Architecture that the Madison Elementary School Replacement (N/L) project is complete in accordance with contract specifications and documents; and

WHEREAS, the Superintendent and Board have walked through the project and concur;

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Mount Vernon School District Board of Directors, that the work of the contractor, Lydig Construction is now complete.

Dated this 7th day of October, 2020, at a regular meeting of the Board of Directors, Mount Vernon School District No. 320.

Mount Vernon School District No. 320

Board of Directors

Larry Otos, Board President

Attest:

Ismael Vivanco, Ed.D., Superintendent

Secretary to the Board